
Placer  County  offering
Community Awareness Academy
Placer  County  Sheriff’s  Office’s  eight-session  Community
Awareness Academy is Sept. 4-30.

Classes  are  Monday  and  Wednesday  nights  from  6-9  at  the
department’s headquarters, 2929 Richardson Drive, Auburn.

To register or for more info, contact Kim Rivera at (530)
889.6922 or krivera @placer.ca.gov.
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